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Subject: RE: Fwd:

From: "Bezmalinovich, Augie" <ABezmalinovich@portla.org>
Date: 06/15/2017 03:41 PM

To: Joe Pielago <jpielago@sanpedrobid.com>, Lorena Parker
<lparker@sanpedrobid.com>

Looks good to me! Thanks!!

From: Joe Pielago [mailto:jpielago@sanpedrobid.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2017 11:51 AM

To: Bezmalinovich, Augie; Lorena Parker

Subject: Fwd:

Here are those corrected signs, sorry about last email :)
Thanks and let me know!
San Pedro Property Owners' Alliance

Joe Pielago
Tourism and Operations Manager

e: jpielago@sanpedrobid.com
0: 310-832-2183
c: 310-701-2980

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: George Castillo <george@wellingtonsigns.com>
Date: Thu, Jun 15, 2017 at 10:09 AM

Subject:

To: Joe Pielago <jpielago@sanpedrobid.com>

Opps sorry about that!

George Castillo
Graphic Designer
Office: 310.547.0991
Mobile: 213.909.8648
Fax: 310.547.9032

george@wellingtonsigns.com
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